
  
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

23rd April 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We are writing to you in regards to Year 11 GCSE qualifications and have attached the JCQ guidance 

that we are following to determine your child’s Teacher Assessed Grades this summer.  Please take 

this opportunity to read this document. 

Your child’s class teachers have already shared details in relation to the applicable evidence in their 

subject areas. It is important that students continue to revise for all their subjects, based on the 

topic lists that have been provided and that they prepare fully for any classroom-based assessments. 

To ensure all students have the opportunity to produce sufficient evidence and secure an 

appropriate grade, we will be using this half term to assess students in all subjects on the topics 

shared with your child.  

If you have any further questions regarding the policy, please contact school reception. 

Yours sincerely, 

      

Rekha Shell-Macleod     Rebecca Bakewell     
Head of School     Head of School 

 


